
VANDALS OF ST. SERRA STATUE
DESERVE SANCTIONS
San Francisco Archbishop Salvatore Cordileone’s decision to
press for sanctions against the vandals who recently toppled a
statue  of  St.  Junípero  Serra  is  being  supported  by  the
Catholic League.

To read Bill Donohue’s letter to the District Attorney of
Marin County, click here.
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https://www.catholicleague.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/Frugoli-Letter-St-Serra.pdf

